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September 27, 2023 

Web Announcement 3174 

 

The bivalent Moderna and Pfizer-BioNTech COVID-19 vaccines are excluded 
from coverage 

The FDA announced on September 11, 2023 that the bivalent Moderna and Pfizer-BioNTech COVID-19 vaccines are no longer 
authorized for use in the United States. Nevada Medicaid has excluded these products from pharmacy coverage.  

The updated Moderna and Pfizer mRNA COVID-19 Vaccines (2023-2024 Formula) are covered and should be used for all doses 
administered to individuals 6 months of age and older per FDA eligibility guidelines. 

See FDA announcement for full recommendations.  
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https://www.fda.gov/news-events/press-announcements/fda-takes-action-updated-mrna-covid-19-vaccines-better-protect-against-currently-circulating

